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Daily Bible Readings and 

Prayers 

Sunday 

Matthew 28:16-20 

Pray that your life will shine 

with Christ’s love 
 

Monday 

Psalm 100 

Praise God for His love 
 

Tuesday 

Matthew 7:1-5 

Confess those times 

you’ve been quick to 

judge others 
 

Wednesday 

1 John 1:5-10 

Confess your sins to God 
 

Thursday 

Matthew 25:24-40 

Pray for the Samaritan 

Center as they help 

people in need in Clinton 
 

Friday 

Mark 8:34-36 

Surrender your life to Jesus 
 

Saturday 

James 1:19-21 

Ask God to free you from 

anger 

 

 

 

The recent tragic shooting of 

Officer Gary Michael was a 

painful reminder to all of us 

about the importance of our 

law enforcement personnel 

and first responders. They 

serve selflessly to keep our 

community safe and secure. 
 

To show our appreciation for 

these important people and 

their vital service to our 

community, we are planning 

a Prayer-a-Van to support 

those in law enforcement and 

those who serve as first 

responders.  On Sunday, 

September 10, we will gather 

at Clinton City Hall at 6 pm 

and travel around the 

community in a caravan of 

prayer to lift them in prayer 

and express our support for 

them. 

Coming Up! 
 

 

Sunday, August 27th 

8:15—Early Service  

9:00—Continental 

Breakfast 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Late Service 
 

Tuesday, August 29th 

6:00—Study Committee 
 

Wednesday,August 30th 

3:00—Middle School                    

         UMYF 

3:30—Bible Adventures 

5:00—High School UMYF 
 

Sunday, September 3rd 

8:15—Early Service  

9:00—Continental 

Breakfast 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Late Service 
 

Monday, September 4th 

Office closed 
 

Tuesday, September 5th 

1:00—Visitation Team 



 

 

David Walker on 

the passing of his 

wife Mary Jo 

Arnie Drendel 

Jill Bernard 

Jane Adkins 

Paul Martin 

Angela Garbee 

Harold Lam 

John Moore 

Connor Moore 

Wilbur Slocum 

Sarah Duncan 

Fred McAllister 

Julia Carey 

Mike Beaty 

Nicole Fillipe 

Gary Dubina 

Mike Lester 

Lucille Clayton 

Marty Setzer 

Paul Alldredge 

Rick Wolf  

Sharlene Wirsig  

Sharolyn Kirby 

Marlin Rein 

Steve Coward 

Jane Mautino 

Shirley Stone 

Rosie Banfield 

 

Dates Coming Up 

Monday, September 4th—Band plays at the 

Deepwater Labor Harvest Picnic from 9:30-

10:30—rain or shine. 

Wednesday, September 6th—Chancel Choir 

starts at 7:00 

Wednesday, September 13th—Angelus Choir 

will start at 3:30  

Sunday, September 10th at 9:30 is a special 

presentation by Kent Cable and Don Turner 

about their trip with Rainbow Network. 

Sunday, September 10th at 6:00 is a Prayer-A-

Van for Law Enforcement and First 

Responders. 

Worship Assistants 
 

Gathering Music: 

8:15—Frances Harvey 

10:30—Janet Parks 
 

8:15 Song Leader:  

Zac Maggi 
 

8:15 Ushers:  

Jim & Sandi Cox 
 

8:15 Greeters:  

Carl & Angelia Entrop 
 
Continental Breakfast: 

Seekers Class 
 
10:30 Greeters:  

Dick & Nancy Fleming 

Bettie Chapin & 

Janet Mansfield 
 
Children’s Time:  

Kelli Jenkins 

Rainbow Network Report 

This past spring, Don Turner and Kent Cable 

were part of a Go & See Trip to Nicaragua 

with Rainbow Network.  This trip provided 

them with the opportunity to see firsthand 

the wonderful work that Rainbow Network 

is doing in Nicaragua, particularly in the 

area of medical care.  Everyone is invited 

to come and hear them share about their 

trip during the Sunday School hour on 

Sunday, September 10, in the Fellowship 

Hall in the basement. 

 

 

Wednesday is the Day! 

UMYF on Wednesdays 

started yesterday!  The 

Middle School youth 

had 35 kids and the 

High School had 12.  

Also, Jennifer and her helpers will be doing 

5th Quarter after every home football 

game (except Homecoming).  High School 

youth are invited for pizza and pop after 

the games.  The first one is after the game 

this Friday August 25th. It’s going to be a 

great year for our youth!   

Encourage them to join in and bring some 

friends! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Landscaping! 

Have you noticed the new landscaping 

work around the church?  The Board of 

Trustees under the leadership of Dave 

Garnett, Chairman, decided that it was time 

for some renovation and replacement of the 

landscape that had been there a long time. 

With the assistance of Eric Finks, his 

employees of Golden Valley Lawn Service, 

several volunteers and trustees, they 

teamed together to do some time-

consuming work to update and freshen up 

the church’s outward appearance. 

Funding for this work comes from the 

Trustees Fund, which has been generously 

funded through the years by memorials gifts 

specifically designated for the upkeep of 

our church building and grounds.  Our Board 

of Trustees meets monthly to identify what 

needs our facility may have and create an 

ongoing maintenance plan for our church. 

It’s Time for Bells 

Come September 4th at 5:15 

for Learner's Bells.  This is for 

anyone who wants to review, 

experiment, or learn to play 

bells and chimes. 

Reading music is not mandatory because you 

can color code the two bells you play. 

Chancel Bells will also meet on September 4th 

at 6:00.  We are always looking for more 

substitutes and new players to share bells. 

Using your musical talent as a service to our 

church is very rewarding for all. 

 

Our thanks and appreciation to the Trustees 

for their efforts on behalf of the church.  Also, 

thank you to Eric Finks and his employees for 

taking care of our lawn for over ten years at 

no expense to the church.  Through the 

mowing, fertilization and general care they 

provide, the large trees and beautiful lush 

grass look like an inviting park for our visitors 

and members.   

Thanks to all who attended the Ice 

Cream Social to  

Support Cancer! 

Folks who enjoyed the wonderful treats that 

night gave over $2400 to fight cancer!  Let’s 

pray that some day this fight will end! 

Please Take Our Survey 

It’s not too late to turn in your 

Churchwide Survey from the 

Study Committee.  Your input is 

important as they explore ways to improve 

and expand the ministries of our church.  You 

can turn the surveys in at the church office or 

in the offering on Sunday.  We encourage 

everyone to complete the survey and let 

your voice be heard. 


